
 
 

To: A/Lt. Casey Hettman 
 Portland Police Bureau, Behavioral Health Unit (PPB, BHU) 

 Commander Steve Jones 
 Portland Police Bureau, Compliance Coordinator 
   
 Dennis Rosenbaum 
 Compliance Officer and Community Liaison 
 
 Frank Ray  
 Chair, Bureau of Emergency Communications User Board 
 
From: Janie Gullickson 
 Chair, Behavioral Health Unit Advisory Committee (BHUAC) 
 
On: January 23rd, 2019 

Re: January 23rd, 2019 BHUAC Votes and Recommendations 
 

 
The BHUAC met January 23rd, 2019 and reviewed the following agenda:  

January 2019 Meeting Agenda 

 Intros and Updates: A/Lt. Hettman to share about Sgt. Tackett’s transition and introduce new 
Sgt. 

 BHRT Story/Follow-up: Billy and Sarah 
 Discussion and vote: December minutes and report 
 Presentation/Discussion: PPB Equity & Diversity Plan (Brody Sargent) 
 Update: Justice Reinvestment Project Steering Committee (Janie) 
 Review/Discussion: SOPs #3-1 
 Group Discussion: Vision of group moving forward  
 Recommendations and vote 

January 2019 BHUAC Votes and Recommendations 
 
The committee did not make any recommendations (quorum was not met). 


